Mr Chris Baas

Regulatory Project Manager
Legal Services Board

7" Floor

Victoria House
Southampton Row

London

WC1B 4AD

28 February 2011

Dear Chris

Re: Response to LSB consultation paper
Further Rules relating to the regulation of licensed bodies

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the questions raised in the
Consultation Paper.

| confirm that the CLC has considered the Consultation Paper so far as it relates to
the CLC. It has no comments to make in response to the specific questions
posed. The CLC is content for rules to be made as set out at Annex A and for a
statutory instrument to be made as set out at Annex B.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Blandy
Director of Policy and Standards
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